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Dear Parents and Carers, 

                                            We would like to invite all parents and carers to a ‘Bug Club’ Reading meeting on Thursday 

17th October at 3.30 p.m. In this meeting we will explain how your child can access their online Bug Club books at 

home and what you can do to support and encourage them in their reading.  We are confident that you will agree that 

Bug Club will hook our children into a lifelong love of books and will help them to develop as confident, enthusiastic 

young readers.    

Bug Club brilliantly combines rich, colourful books and an incredible online reading world where you will be able to 

share and enjoy e-books with your child at home on iPads, tablets, laptops, Kindle Fires and other electronic devices. 

The school has invested thousands of pounds purchasing this impressive reading resource such is our confidence in 

the impact it will have upon your child's reading development. Bug Club is filled to the brim with exciting stories, vivid 

characters and fascinating facts to capture our children's interest and enthusiasm and to promote a love of reading. It 

has a range of texts including fiction, non-fiction, plays, comics and graphic novels.  

How can you get involved?  

We would like to invite you to come into school for a short presentation (approximately 20 minutes) about Bug Club 

in which you will have an opportunity to see at first hand: 

 the range of high quality books that your child will be reading in school. 

 a demonstration of how your child will login to the online reading world in order to access the books digitally 

at home.    

 a demonstration of activities that your child will complete based on their reading. 

 how your child can earn rewards.       

 how you can support your child before, during and after reading of the digital texts. 

We look forward to welcoming you to school for this presentation on Thursday 17th October at 3.30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support, 

Mr.Neil Clode                                 Mr. Darryl Evans  

                                                              Headteacher               Language, Literacy and Communication Co-ordinator  

Llangewydd Junior School – putting literacy at the heart of your child’s learning  

 
 

‘Bug Club’ presentation for parents 

Where? The Upper School Hall 

When? Thursday 19th October 

at 

3.30 p.m.   

 


